
November 13, 2016 

Conference Oversight and Assistance Committee December Report 

 

The committee has still not received any input from the trustees regarding the “Hosting 

and International Conference” book.  We have therefore posted on the Trustee Line an 

appeal for assistance from the membership for their reasons for opposing the new 

publication. 

Fred L 

Committee Chair 

 


